
Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102

402,536-4000

March 1, 1985
LIC-85-086

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Office of fiuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
U. S. fluclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: (1) Docket fio. 50-285
(2) Letter from f1RC (J. R. Miller) to OPPD (W. C. Jones)

dated February 22, 1984

Dear Mr. Miller:

Procedures Generation Package (PGP)

! In response to Reference (2), the District has prepared a PGP in accordance
| with guidance provided by If1P0 and flUREG-0899, Guidelines for Preparation of

Emergency Operating Procedures, dated August,1982. The purpose of this let-
ter is to submit the Fort Calhoun Station PGP for f1RC staff review.

The Fort Calhoun PGP will be utilized to upgrade the existing Emergency Opera-
ting Procedures (EOP) and will be maintained as a working document for future
revisions to the E0Ps. The Administrative Procedures of the Fort Calhoun
Station Operating Manual will be revised to stipulate the use of the PGP for
upgrading and revising the E0Ps.

The E0Ps are currently being upgraded in accordance with the Fort Calhoun PGP.
Final implementation of the revised E0Ps is expected by the end of the 1985
refueling outage.
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i g0)cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 flew Hampshire Avenue, fl.W. \}gWashington, DC 20036 n

1
Mr. E. G. Tourigny, f1RC Project Manager
Mr. L. A. Yandell, flRC Senior Resident inspector
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